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Students will have the following days off:
November 6- Teacher Workday/Pupil Holiday
November 11- Veterans’ Day
November 23-27- Thanksgiving Holiday

Other important dates:
October 22- Math Parent Night (online)
October 30- Pumpkin Day
November 2- End of 1st Nine Weeks
November 3- Election Day
November 12- Report cards sent home
October 16, 2020
Notes from Ms. Katje: Students will continue to work on Impressionism projects. 
Notes from Coach Cotter: Students are continuing with the Frisbee unit, and will be focusing on throwing accurately and controlling their throwing distances through accuracy-based games.
Visit the Art and P.E. tabs on our Google Classroom page
to view recent activities.

Students should neatly write and mark each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home today. This week, we will focus on the schwa in –ical words. This suffix changes nouns to adjectives. 
hypothetical  		skeptical		psychological       		mythical	     hysterical
symmetrical			botanical		alphabetical			spherical	     cylindrical
		

Spelling
SS: We just tested on Economics and Participating in Government. We’ll now start on Ch. 1: The First Americans.
Math: We’re almost done with Ch. 3: Adding and Subtracting Decimals. Students will test this week, so start studying now!
ELA: This week, we covered theme, singular and plural nouns, and the prefix, “uni-.”
Science: Students just took their Unit 1 test. Unit 2 will focus on the Solar System.
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “determination.”  Determination is a positive emotional feeling that involves persevering towards a difficult goal in spite of obstacles. Determination occurs prior to goal attainment and serves to motivate behavior that will help achieve one's goal. 



Safety Patrol
Thank you, parents, for getting your children to school by 7:15 every morning so that they can report for duty. Right now, we only have morning assignments due to social distancing limitations. Hopefully, things will return to normal soon, and we’ll be able to have afternoon duties, as well. So far, Safety Patrol is off to a good start, other than the fact that the rope used to hoist the flag snapped! We’ll get that fixed soon enough so that Patrol members can do their duty. Then again, it wouldn’t be 2020 without some kind of additional drama! 


Miscellaneous
The Week In Review
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